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ZONTA CLUB OF BOCA RATON AREA 

MEETING 

ANNOUCEMENTS 

 

 June 7 —Board Meeting   

5:30 pm 

 June 8 —Business Meeting 

5:30 pm, Pavilion Grille 

 June 16—Boca Helping 

Hands 9 am to 1 pm 

 July 5—Board Meeting     

5:30 pm 

 July 13—Business Meeting 

5:30 pm, Pavilion Grille 
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President’s Message 
 

Dear Zontian Sisters, 

 

     As of June, we mark our 1st year anniversary with the Pavilion Grille. It has 

been a good year! We ended the 2015-2016 Zonta year with our Installation of 

Officers dinner meeting.  Thank you to Jane Adams, who presided over the 

ceremony. Thank you to all the members who stepped up to accept an office or 

position on the board for this next Zonta year. Also, to the members who ac-

cepted Chairmanship positions for our very important Club Committees. All 

positions are filled and that is wonderful. In attendance at the meeting, was our 

2016 YWPA Scholarship winner, Rachael Borman and her Mom Amy. 

Rachael is a lovely young lady and a very deserving winner. I know we are off 

to a good start for the coming year thanks to your support and commitment to 

Zonta. 

     Our June 8th Business Meeting, will be totally devoted to Strategic Planning 

for 2016-17. Please try your best to attend. It is very important that we have 

your input and participation in the plans for this year. The Strategic Planning 

Committee is working hard to keep our club united in purpose and moving 

forward. Increasing membership is a major issue for us to be able to sustain 

our many service projects and charitable fundraising programs. We plan to 

take everyone’s thoughts and ideas and put together a calendar that we all will 

support enthusiastically. We will be enjoying our usual dinner. I look forward 

to having all our members working together on the plans for our club’s future. 

     FYI:  Boca Helping Hands, Thursday, June 16th, 9 am—need a few more 

helping hands!  We are still collecting donations for the Women’s Circle thru 

June—bathroom, office, cleaning supplies and paper products. Check your list! 

     BON VOYAGE to our three representatives--Jane, Alice, Sandra--to the 

Zonta International Convention in Nice, France. Thank you and travel safely! 

Once again, I thank you for placing your confidence in me to be your Presi-

dent. I look forward to an interesting, productive and fun year. Safe travels to 

everyone as summer begins and Happy Father’s Day to all Dads! 

 

                                         Diane 

Memorial Day—a day to remember our military 

service members who died serving this country.   

 
“I look upon the whole world as my fatherland, 

and every war has to me a horror of a family feud.  

I look upon true patriotism as the brotherhood of 

man and service of all to all.”      — Helen Keller 
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Installation of our 2016-17 Officers—L to R: Alice Chick, Treasurer; Diane Sawchuk, President; Cooky 

Duboff, Corresponding Secretary; Shelly Olkey, Vice President; Nancy Thompson, Recording Secretary-

Business; Pat Cox, Recording Secretary-Board; Cat Whitt, Director; Betty Lee Pepper,   Director.  

Also elected (not pictured) were Mary Ellen Courier and Agnes Buchar to the Nominating Committee. 

Left: Our YWPA scholarship 

winner, Rachael Borman, a  

student at Atlantic Community 

High School in Delray Beach, 

at the podium accepting her 

scholarship award. 

 

Right: Our President Diane 

Sawchuk, beginning her 2nd 

term in office. 

Flag day is June 14th.  

Our flag was adopted 

in 1777, making her 

239 years old. 


